
Change your clock, change your batteries 
Issued: Oct. 30, 2020  
 
The Tinley Park Fire Department would like to remind residents to change 
the batteries in their smoke alarms at the same time they turn their clocks 
back one hour on Sunday, Nov. 1 for Daylight Saving Time. 
 
Smoke alarms are a key part of a home fire escape plan. When there is a fire, 
smoke spreads fast. Working smoke alarms give you early warning so you 
can get outside quickly. 
 
Remember, smoke alarms need to be changed every 10 years. For more 
information, please visit www.TinleyPark.org/Fire. 
 
 

http://www.tinleypark.org/Fire

